
Hello all, and happy ACT day to you.  If you’ve been administering all day like I have, then you are happy 
to have a little noise back in your life after an unusually quiet morning! 
  
Looking ahead to Kentucky NSDA in 2.5 weeks, I am curious if anyone else is planning to register kids in 
CONGRESS or in POLICY DEBATE.  If you are, would you please shoot me an email today (or go ahead 
and register them online) as we have some planning to do for these events based on numbers? 
  
Thank you kindly! 
  
Steve Meadows, KY NSDA Chair 
 


